
Galesburg City Council 
Monday January 9, 2017 

 

Mayor Rick Halvorson, Council Members: Jeff Voltz, Jane Halvorson, Mark Johnson, and Dan Caswell, Citizens: 

Ken Voltz and Deborah Nobliski were present.   

 

Financial statements were presented to the council and J. Halvorson motioned to approve them and M. Johnson 

seconded. 

 

Minutes were presented to council, motioned to approve them J. Halvorson and D. Caswell seconded.   

 

Bills were presented to the council.   

General account:   

Dec 2016: Daniel Caswell 554.10, Jane Halvorson 554.10, Rick Halvorson 554.10, Mark Johnson 554.10, 

Jeff Voltz 554.10, Deborah Nobliski 510.19, John Hoyer 41.17, Traill Co Treasurer 800.00, 

AmeriPride 67.58, US Treasury 549.60, Ottertail 395.61, Hunter Insurance 1833.00 

Jan 2017: Deborah Nobliski 510.19, John Hoyer 41.17, Traill Co Treasurer 200.00, US Treasury 945.35, ND 

League of Cities 303.00, Banyon 2680.00, AmeriPride 67.58, ND Tax 32.59, Ottertail 395.10 

 

Utility account:   

Dec 2016: USPO 141.00, Ken Voltz 332.46, Brager Disposal 880.00, Jet-Way 968.00, Traill Rural Water 

1217.04, City of Fargo 14.00, Traill Rural Water 1505.24, Polar 147.58, Ottertail 175.76 

Jan 2017: Ken Voltz 332.46, US Treasury 165.24, Brager Disposal 880.00, Traill Rural Water 981.96, Traill 

Rural Water 752.62, Polar 145.20, David Madsen 1678.41, NDRWSA 225.00, NDRW 230.00 

J. Halvorson motioned to approve the bills and D. Caswell seconded. 

 

Old business:   
 We are still working on the internet for the Hall.  We will also be installing a cell phone booster. 

New business:   
Delinquent water bills were discussed.  We will start tagging people that are 2 months late.  The Water Bill 

ordinance to include you have to pay Past Due amount before it will be turned on. 

We will not be calling the utility bills water bills anymore.  There is more to the monthly utility bill than 

just water. 

Snow removal – The elevator has been talked to about doing the snow in the city after a snow storm.  KRB 

Gravel will widen the streets when they are called by the city. 

With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Johnson and second by J. 

Halvorson.  The city council meeting is the 2nd Monday of the even month. 

 

The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.  For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski 

at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.   

 

Rick Halvorson, Mayor 

Deborah Nobliski, Auditor 
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